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Imperial College Christian Union

Welcome to the ICCU website!

HUB MEETING THIS THURSDAY THIS WEEK
(Thursday 4" November)

6:30 - 7:45pm (approx.)

Huxley Lecture Theatre 140
There will be someone on the 3rd floor of Huxley (by the entrance from the walkway) to point you in the right direction

Join us for worship, prayer encouragement and hearing from the Bible, as we continue our series “Daring to
make a stand: What is Evangelism?”

We will be going to Mantovanis (if we can get 2-4-1 pizzas) and/or the Oriental Canteen (near S.Ken Station)
afterwards if you would like to join us for food <
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Imperial College Christian Union Newsletter - 2013/2014

Dear friends,

Please allow me to introduce myself - my name is Izzie Sims and I am the new secretary for the IC Christian Union for the year 2014/2015. It is a privilege to be able to share with you all that has happened at Imperial over the last academic year and I hope you will share in our joy as we look back over all that the Lord has done for us. 

Christmas 2013 was an exciting time for the ICCU as we joined with other Christian societies at Imperial to hold our annual carol service at nearby Holy Trinity Church. It was a great encouragement for us to see friends come along and also students, staff and members of the public who had received flyers on campus that day. We heard a great talk on the message of Christmas from Mark O'Donaghue, the vicar at Christ Church Kensington, and enjoyed music which was put on for us by members of the ICCU, Hillsong Connect and other Christians societies who meet at Imperial. Warm apple juice and mince pies afterwards allowed for a relaxed and cosy atmosphere to have conversations with our non-Christian friends. We were able to give away many copies of Uncover Luke - pocket sized Luke's Gospels containing links to web sources that help people to investigate the validity and message of the Gospel for themselves.
We also held an international Christmas dinner in 2013, aimed at giving international students an opportunity to experience a traditional English Christmas dinner and also to share with them the message of Jesus. For some, this was the first time they had ever heard about the birth of Jesus Christ and it was a joy to be able to serve the international community in this way, as well as sharing this wonderful news! Although cooking dinner for 30+ people in the tiny chaplaincy kitchen was a challenge, we were blessed with a great team of people to help out and the generosity of students in nearby halls of residence who let us use their kitchens. Carrying enormous trays of bacon through Prince's Gardens was slightly odd but the evening was a great success, lots of conversations were had and it was a brilliant opportunity for us to reach out to international students at Imperial.
Our weekly apologetics event, Skeptical, which we run through the autumn and spring terms, has continued to be successful and we are thankful for the continuing support of many local churches who provide us with food for the event and speakers. We are very thankful as a CU that we have the freedom to be able to run events like these and begin dialogues about Christianity with our peers. We've also started up a regular prayer breakfast this year, where we meet up on Tuesday mornings to share breakfast together and pray for our community, each other and the persecuted church. It's been a real encouragement for us to see the prayer breakfast grow over the year and to see people still wanting to come along despite the tough exam season we're currently facing. Our follow-up event, Identity, ran in the spring term. It involved small groups chatting about a short Bible passage and discussing thoughts and ideas, similar in style to Christianity Explored, and it was great to see a small group of non-Christians returning every week.
We held our annual events week in February of this year and by God's provision, were able to put on two apologetics talks every lunchtime throughout the week and hold two evening events, as well as prayer meetings every morning. Although it was a challenging week for everyone involved, it was also incredibly rewarding to see God at work as we filled up our events and saw people beginning to question their preconceived ideas about what Christianity means. We were blessed by having several CU guests (CUGs) helping us out throughout the week, some of them even staying in halls with first years. I personally found it great to have ICCU alumnus James staying in my halls of residence as a CUG - he helped us put on a dialogue supper by giving a very short talk with a Christian message during a meal which we'd invited non-Christian friends to, and helping us to facilitate discussion afterwards. I was blown away by the responses of the friends we'd invited and so encouraged to see people genuinely interested in engaging in discussion about what we believe. The night ended with a couple of the guests asking for recommendations of Christian books they could read for more information and then attending our lunchtime event the next day! We continue to praise God for responses like these that we saw during events week.
The ICCU are continually grateful for the support we receive from our alumni, both in prayer and in financial donations. We have included some prayer points below and would love it if you could support us in prayer over the next year. If you would like to make a donation to support our mission, please do get in contact by emailing cu@ic.ac.uk. We'd love you to get in contact with us regardless - it's always fun for us to hear from ex-ICCU members! 
How great it is to know that God has put us in these positions knowing that we can do a good work in Him, with Jesus as our strength. 'For we are his workmanship, created in Christ Jesus for good works, which God prepared beforehand, that we should walk in them.' - Ephesians 2:10 (ESV)
Your sister in Christ,

Izzie Sims

ICCU Secretary, 2014-2015

Prayer Points


Thank God:


For the freedom we enjoy as a Christian group when we share the message of the Gospel on campus.


For the growth of events like the prayer breakfast which strengthen our fellowship and increase our dependence on the Lord in prayer.


For the encouraging responses of some of our friends to the message of Christ.


For His provision for us over the year - in finances, in securing speakers and venues for our lunchtime talks and in the people who give up their time to help facilitate our events and regular meetings.


Ask God: 


For wisdom as we begin to plan events for Freshers Week 2014 and especially as we try to focus more on welcoming international students to Imperial.


That He will raise up people to act as prayer triplet leaders and to act in roles such as publicity officer and administration for our weekly apologetics event. 


That He will continue to provide for us over the next year and keep us trusting and depending on Him in everything that we do and need. 


That we will continue to live up to our mission statement of allowing every student at Imperial an opportunity to hear and respond to the Gospel of Christ. 








